
Visit China May 2026: Goforth China Tour! 

See what the Lord is doing in China!
Scan the above code with your smartphone to request
information about coming to China in May 2026, and
seeing firsthand the need in this great country!

Dear Pastors and Praying Friends,

“Today I was feeling  lonely,” Christopher texted me a few Saturdays back. “But then I thought about what we
learned from the Bible on Thursday, and I remembered how much Jesus loves me. He really does love me! And
now I feel better.” Praise the Lord for never leaving us nor forsaking us! Praise Him for beginning a good work in
Christopher, and for how He will certainly perform it until the day of Jesus Christ! 

The last month here in Suzhou (and across eastern China!) has been packed with opportunities for ministry, and
we praise the Lord for each one. Missionary intern Connor arrived from the U.S. about a month ago and has hit
the ground running with involvement in English outreach, tract distribution, and learning Chinese. 

At the end of May, co-laborer Ty brought a team of four young people from the U.S. for the Goforth China Tour!
We, along with Connor, took the team to five large Chinese cities in just ten days. The seven of us were able to
share the gospel, distribute tracts, visit house churches, and experience ministry here in China first-hand.
While they were here in Suzhou, they were able to meet some of the people from Hope to be an encouragement as
well as participate in an English outreach and proclaim the gospel. They were challenged from the Word of God
about the need for more laborers in the Lord’s harvest fields, and were reminded of His promise to be with us
alway, even unto the end of the world - China included. 

It is my prayer that the Lord would raise up many more preachers to come to China proclaiming the gospel
despite the many challenges that ministry here presents. Christ, after all, is worthy of our efforts to meet and
overcome those challenges! Please pray that the Lord would use what the team saw and heard during their time
here to stir their hearts toward full-time missionary service in the future! How will the many in China who still
haven’t heard of God’s love commended in Christ hear about it without more preachers? Please pray that more
churches would send laborers into the Lord’s harvest here in China! If you know of a young person interested in
missions service in China, please direct them to reach out and register for the 2026 Goforth China Tour,
tentatively scheduled for May 2026!

Friends, thank you all for your faithful prayers for us and the ministry here in Suzhou, China! We wouldn’t be
able to serve here without your continued partnership and prayer support. Christ is worthy!

City of the Month: Guangzhou 
Population 25 million

Pray for Laborers!

Praises & Prayer Requests 
 

Praise - Christopher continues to grow in the Lord!
Praise - Missionary intern Connor has arrived!
Praise - the Goforth China tour was a success!
Pray for English outreaches and other opportunities to
minister the gospel in Suzhou.
Pray that the Lord would bless Hope Baptist Church.
Pray for the salvation of Abby, Jimmy, Tim, Thomas,
and Mr. Jiang.
Pray for missionary intern Connor’s internship.
Pray that the Lord would raise up and send forth more
laborers into His harvest field.
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June 2026 Prayer Letter

Goforth China Tour
Team 2025!

Scan to subscribe to 
“China’s Multitudes”,
our team newsletter!


